
I have been an avid supporter of Salem Cinema for 15 years and have continued to support this theater during the pandemic.  
Salem Cinema has been a refreshing change from the major national theater chain (Regal) located in Salem.  It has brought 
numerous independent films to Salem that I would never have seen or even hear of, many being award nominated films.  The 
closure of this theater would be a severe blow to Salem’s movie industry.  Please provide maximum financial support to Salem 
Cinema.


